
                                         STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                         SELECTMEN  

                             MEETING MINUTES  JUNE 10, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

Judy Idelkope spoke with the selectmen about listing the Comstock home at 975 Old Walpole Rd as a 

two family dwelling. Bruce Smith concurred it was listed on the tax card as a two family dwelling with 

the town with operational approval for two septic systems.  

Frank Lucuis has responded to the  complaint letters regarding the cemeteries. He will be working 

Rodgers dam  for Mark Gross as well as installilng a dry hydrant.  

The Town Of Surry received ck# 805 from Mark Howard in the amount of $402.40 for building permit 

#1081 for a house on lot 5B-71 at 51 Cider Mill Road. The driveway application has been given  to the 

Conservation Committee and the Planning Board when a sketch is supplied.  

The selectmen had a brief executive session.  

The selectmen signed payroll. 

The selectmen signed the State of NH DOS – DMV 

The Town of Surry received ck#187 from Samrad Bukovcan in the amount of $60.00 for a 600sq. ft 

second story addition.  

Jay Croteau signed permission for Scores Running Club to hold a running race on 10/27/2018. 

Jay Croteau will speak to Durwin  Clark about the culverts to be done on the Pond Rd.  

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The application for Surplus property from the state was forwarded to Durwin Clark and Josh Brooks. To 

sign.  

The evergreens on the corner of Wilbers lot have been trimmed.  

The library custodian will be done at the end of June. Robin Stillings was asked if she would be 

interested in the job.  

The selectmen signed the driveway permits for John Reilly and Dave Brooks.  

The selectmen signed the warrant for the collection of yield taxes and report of timber cut for Tim 

Bienvenu. 



The selectmen discussed the swale noted on the Patnode driveway. Their decision is to wait for the 

Planning Board to look at the plan.  

John Berglund picked up the DOS-DMV check for deposit . 

The selectmen discussed the last school payment for June 2018 of $249,099.00and the resetting of the 

school payment beginning in July.   

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 


